PRESS RELEASE

Forimmediate release

REOPENING OF CHELSEA TOWN HALL TO THE PUBLIC

Chelsea, July 12, 2021 — The Municipality of Chelsea reopens its municipal offices to the public today, Monday,
July 12, 2021. Access is through the main door located on Chemin d’Old Chelsea and residents are asked to follow
the hygiene and physical distance guidelines in effect.

The reopening is done according to the new schedule in place from Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
and from 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. Citizens who wish to meet with an employee are required to make an appointment
before coming in. In addition, only one citizen at a time is allowed in the office of an employee. This applies to all
services, including permit applications. The purpose of this procedure is to minimize the movements at Town Hall
and thus reduce the risk of contagion from COVID-19.

The Municipality strongly encourages residents to continue to communicate, make payments, and send
documents by phone or electronic means whenever possible. Details on online services and procedures can be
found on the municipal website at chelsea.ca.
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